Oregon Department of Human Services
Aging and People with Disabilities (APD)
Home and Community-Based Services (HCBS) Timeline

By March 17, 2023

All APD-licensed HCBS providers must be in full compliance with all HCBS rules, as
required by the federal Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS).

For individuals who need a limitation, all Medicaid Case Managers must include
Individually-Based Limitations (IBL) in individual’s person-centered service plan, as
appropriate.

April 2023
CMS performed onsite Heightened Scrutiny visit of six HCBS settings in Oregon.
June 2023

CMS issued findings from the April 2023 onsite visit.
Oregon’s Corrective Action Plan was approved, effective March 17, 2023.
Oregon responded to CMS findings with remediation plans.

July 1, 2023 — December 1, 2023

Oregon works on all corrective action items and provides trainings statewide.
Oregon and CMS will meet quarterly to review milestones and progress on remediation
plans.

January 1, 2024 — March 31, 2024

All APD-licensed residential providers take mandatory online HCBS/IBL training.
Medicaid Case Managers and their Supervisors, Licensors, and Surveyors will take the
online HCBS/IBL training.

April 1, 2024 — June 30, 2024

Licensors and Surveyors will work with providers to ensure IBLs are in place and to
address/remove barriers to full compliance with HCBS rules.

Oregon ensures providers have taken the training and completes corrective action
items.

July 1, 2024 - ongoing

All providers must be in full compliance with all HCBS rules.

For individuals who need an IBL, all Medicaid Case Managers and Providers must
include required IBL documentation in the individual's person-centered service
plan/care plan.
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